April 15, 2014

Ruth Tisdale Chair of the Board Thames Valley District School Board

Cc: Chair of Liaison Committee, Councillor Polhill City Clerk, Cathy Saunders

Dear Ruth Tisdale,

On February 20, 2014 I, along with fellow Summerside residents and Councillor White, attended a Liaison Committee Meeting at the TVDSB. The purpose of our attendance was to bring attention to the need for a public elementary school in the Summerside neighbourhood and to understand the reasons behind why this is not occurring.

At that time it was suggested that a meeting be coordinated to update and inform Summerside Residents about the school situation, as well as establish a communications plan between the Board/Trustees and the Summerside Community. Neither of these things have occurred.

I am writing to respectfully request an update regarding these two items as this issue will remain a central concern for this community. Residents continue to await updates and request information from the Summerside Optimist Club; unfortunately we do not have any information to provide.

Sincerely,

Allison Martin
President
Summerside Optimist Club